
Participation of the President of VMI in the general assembly of the 
Mouvement chrétien des retraités of the Diocese of Evreux 

on September 19,2024 

 

In addition to the presentation of the statutory elements relating to the holding of a general 
assembly, two interventions particularly caught the attention of the participants. 

A national vice-president of the movement present at the assembly presented us a very 
interesting initiative concerning the latest developments in the training methods of the 
movement for its members. 

Each year, a general training session is organized in Lisieux for new or future leaders of the 
movement in all dioceses of the national territory. 

In addition to this global training, internet modules have been produced and are made 
available to diocesan leaders for the training of their respective members on specific subjects. 

The modules presented, very didactic, currently available are the following: 

• A finance module, 

• The MCR- Catholic Action Movement 

• Structure of the MCR. 

The President of VMI showed a PowerPoint presentation to the participants covering the latest 
activities of the VMI Executive Committee and more particularly its collaboration with the 
French MCR movement. This presentation was widely commented on. 


